
 

 
 

20
th
 April 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Magdalen Farm Residential 

 

Due to transition day at Lancot Challenger Academy for their Year 6 children at their new secondary 

schools on Tuesday, 3
rd

 July it has been with regret unavoidable and necessary to change the dates 

for the above visit.  The dates for the trip will now be leaving school at 12pm on Friday 29
th
 June and 

returning at 3.45pm on Monday, 2
nd

 July 2018. 

 

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this causes and thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Andrews 

Head of School 


